
Dear SJR Families,

As the students settle in there’s increasing energy in our hallways. Clubs and activities are gaining
momentum, providing our children with exciting opportunities to explore their interests and
talents. From art to robotics, drama club to CYO, opportunities for students to join with peers are
increasing. Please be sure to read the newsletter and emails home for more opportunities as the
year progresses. 

We've started our fall fundraiser today and your involvement is needed to make it a real success! 
We are asking all parents to pre-register their student(s) here:
https://www.shopfund.com/parentregister

Money raised from this fundraiser will be used to buy a classroom cart of Chromebooks. Take just
a moment to visit www.ShopFund.com where you can easily share your fundraiser with friends
and family! Thank you in advance for your participation! 

I’m looking forward to next week and our first Home and School Association meeting of the year.
There will be some brief HSA business but then you will have an opportunity to hear from Sister
Pat McCormack on the way that we can all work together to support your growing children.  Sister
is an international speaker on spiritual and educational topics.  She has lead our faculty retreat for
the past two years and I can’t wait for you to meet her.  Please be sure to sign up for childcare if
you need it for that evening.

Thanks for all you do!  God bless you and have a wonderful week.

Mrs. Durkin

During this busy week, let’s remember, “I can do all things through Christ who
gives me strength.” Philippians 4:13
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School News!

The school children in grades 1-8 attended Mass yesterday on
the Feast of St. Robert Bellarmine.  Thank you to all the students
who participated as readers, gift bearers, and altar servers.

Our Homework Club is off to a good start!  It is open to students
in grades 3-8 and can be an important part of your child’s
academic success this year by assisting in developing good
routines and work habits.  Please see the flyer below.

Young Rembrandts is a popular after-school arts program that
meets at SJR on Thursday afternoons. Students in grades K-8 are
eligible to participate. Please see the flyer attached for
enrollment instructions -classes begin tomorrow but you can still
register.

Information was sent home to eligible grades about auditions for
the lead roles in our play this year, Annie, jr.  Auditions will be on
Monday 9/23 from 3:30- 5:30pm. Auditions are open to all
students in grades 3 through 8. We will send out additional
information regarding the ensemble in the next few weeks. Lead
rehearsals will begin in early October and are expected to be on
Friday from 3:30-5:00p.m.



Plan to join us at the first Home and School Meeting of the Year on
Monday, September 23rd.  There will be a brief presentation of Home
and School news followed by a presentation by Sister Pat McCormack
on how home and school can work together to support the spiritual
and academic development of your child.  Please see the flyer below
for more details.  And please sign up for childcare (ages three and up)
which will be provided in our Pre-K classrooms by two of our Pre-K
aides and some volunteers.  

If you would like to reserve a spot for childcare for children ages 3
and up during the meeting, please go to
https://forms.gle/YL2B7MkPvrVVZht17

Other Upcoming Events:

SJR’s “Sweet to Meet You” event this Friday:
This sweet event is for students and their families in grades Pre-K
through 1st.  Thank you to everyone who signed up to attend...it’s
going to be a wonderful evening!

SJR CYO and HSA Golf Outing 9/27:
Please plan to support the Golf Outing by becoming a sponsor or a
participant.  Or  come to the dinner afterwards!  See the flyers below
for more details.

Please see the flyer below for information about how to donate to our
popular “Beer Wall” that is raffled off at the Golf Outing.  You can
drop off your donation the night of our HSA meeting or in the kitchen
in Msgr. Marley Hall/Gym any time that day.

Trunk or Treat is one month from today!  Please see the flyer below
and mark your calendar for this spooky event!!

Home and School News



News from our Supporting Parishes

 Please plan to attend our annual Forty Hours Devotions, which will be on Sunday,
Oct 13, Monday, Oct. 14, and Tuesday, Oct 15. Our homilist this year is Fr.
Christopher Picollo. Fr. Picollo is a priest of the Diocese of Trenton and pastor of
the Church of the Nativity in Fair Haven, NJ.

St. Joseph’s

St. Robert’s
St. Robert’s offers a Children’s Liturgy of the Word opportunity during the 9:00a.m.
Mass beginning October 13th.  Mrs. Heeney, the Director of Religious Education for
the parish, is looking for some volunteers to assist with this program.  It’s a
wonderful opportunity and volunteers work in pairs.  Please see the flyer below and
prayerfully consider participating.



 Family Movie Night

A special “Thank you!” to Mr. Shimp, Mr. and
Mrs. Smart, Mr. Soma, and all who made this

evening wonderful!





Plan to join us for the first Home and School
meeting of the year.


















